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There are times when the ministry of Backyard Mission overwhelms me.  In this unprecedented weather event, more than ever, the love of Jesus stands out as a light of hope.  The year-round work of installing storm doors and windows and repairing siding, etc. to keep the weather out.  The winter months of repairing and replacing heaters.  Each time telling these folks that this is God’s gift to them.   Last week, one man began to weep when I called to tell him we would be able to replace his heater.  God’s gift to him.
 
Thank you for giving to us to make this possible.  People know there is a God who sees them, knows them, and loves them, because of your gifts to us.
 
There is a saying in mission work………”Do for one what you wish you could do for all.”  Even as I write this, I know there are people in need we will never reach.  But we continue each day to “do for one what we wish we could do for all”.
 
Is there a “one” in your life that you could help today?  Then do it, make a difference in that one life, in the name of Jesus.
 
Stay warm, stay well.  Know that you too are loved immeasurably by our God.

